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Department of Environment and Natural Resources ontngs

CENRO Sablayan, National Road, Brgy. Sto. Nifio,

Sablayan, Occidental Mindoro

cenrosablayan@denr.gov.ph

Dear CENRO Santos:

In connection to the 1% EIARC Meeting for the Construction of Missing Link/New Roads
Victoria- Sablayan Road conducted last July 11, 2024, we were advised by the Review
Committee that we need to apply for Forest Land Use Agreement (FLAQ) as tenurial
instrument for the implementation of the project. Attached is the Indicative Management Plan
and Maps.

Please be informed that the aforementioned Forest Land Use Agreement (FLAgQ) Application
was submitted to your good Office on October 11, 2023.

For further clarification or other concerns, your staff may contact DPWH MIMAROPA Region
IV-B thru Engr. Alibasir H. Diron, Jr. at cellphone no. 0905-410-8000 or e-mail us at
dpwhmimaropa.esrow@gmail.com.

Your preferential attention and action on this request are highly appreciated.

\
Very truly yours, )
¥l & 4//(

GERAID A. PA
Regional Director
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Ce: FELIX S. MIRASOL, Jr., CESO 1V
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